
    NYSUT  
celebrates SRPs 

NYSUT members across the state 
celebrated School-Related Professionals 

Recognition Day on Nov. 18. 
    NYSUT Vice President Paul Pecorale thanked 

the more than 90 SRPs who attended a celebration  
hosted by NYSUT’s Capital District Regional Office for their 

professionalism, and he encouraged them to continue the 
fight for a living wage. NYSUT Executive Vice President Andy 
Pallotta thanked SRPs for their ongoing support of VOTE-
COPE, the union’s voluntary political action fund. NYSUT 
events were also hosted by the Tarrytown Regional Office, 
where SRPs were treated to dinner and a lot of thanks.
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Above: Marian Nangle, a member of the 
Greenburgh Civil Service Organization.

Right: Baldwinsville ESPA’s Helen Sholette, 
Deb McGinnis, Laurie Palmer, Midge 
Pomeroy and Pat Speach. 

Left: Second- and third-graders from Allens 
Creek Elementary in Pittsford interviewed all 
the SRPs. The interviews hang on the wall 
behind SRPs enjoying snacks provided by 
their union, Pittsford District TA.

Left: Port Chester TA 
member and SRP 
Regina Gillis, left,  
with local president 
Virginia Ellis.

Capital District Regional Staff Director Jeff 
Hartnett honors Bruce Iovinelli for his many 
years of service as Schalmont SRP  
Association President. 
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Above: SRPs are 
feted by NYSUT 
at headquarters 
during an event 
hosted by the 
Capital District 
Regional Office.
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Above, front row: Scarsdale Association of Education Secretaries 
members Fran Garafolo, Anne Agostino and Lori Ricciardi.   
Back row: Scarsdale AES members Sheila Tancredi and  
Resa Lamadore; and Katonah Lewisboro Support  
Staff President Jeani Granelli and 
member Ronnie Thompson.

SHARE YOUR PICS
How did you celebrate SRP Recognition Day? 
Please share photos from your celebration 
at www.facebook.com/NYSUTUnited. 

NYSUT Board member Sandra 
Carner-Shafran, member of the 
Saratoga Adirondack BOCES EA.

it’s what we do
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